ROGER C. HANKS

INDEPENDENT OIL OPERATOR
P.O.BOX 3148

MIDLAND, TEXAS 79702
September 18,1979

Mr. W.A.Gressett

0il Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

Drawer DD

Artesia ,NM 88210

Re: Dagger Draw Upper Penn,North
Dagger Draw #1 Well
Dear Mr. Gressett:

In April,1979, we changed out the packer
and gas 1ift valves.

This resulted in an increase of production
as follows:

Inc./bbls per day Overproduction

May,1979 13 397
June,1979 16 489 .
July,1979 17 504

Accordingly, we are requesting an increase of at

least 25 bbls per day oil allowable.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this
matter.
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